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Agenda item 4
Human rights situations that require the Council’s attention 
		Note verbale dated 8 June 2021 from the Permanent Mission of Azerbaijan to the United Nations Office at Geneva addressed to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Azerbaijan to the United Nations Office and other international organizations in Geneva submits herewith information provided by the Press Service Department of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Azerbaijan on another provocation by Armenia in the direction of the Kalbajar region of Azerbaijan (see annex).
The Permanent Mission kindly requests the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights to circulate the present note verbale and the annex thereto[footnoteRef:2]* as a document of the Human Rights Council under agenda item 4. [2: 	*	Reproduced as received, in the language of submission only.] 


		Annex to the note verbale dated 8 June 2021 from the Permanent Mission of Azerbaijan to the United Nations Office at Geneva addressed to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
		Information of the Press Service Department of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Azerbaijan dated 2 June 2021 on another provocation by Armenia in the direction of Kalbajar region of Azerbaijan
According to the information of the Ministry of Defense and the State Border Service of the Republic of Azerbaijan, another provocation of the armed forces of Armenia in the direction of Armudlu village of the Kalbajar region of Azerbaijan on June 1, 2021, was prevented.
Thus, about 40 servicemen of the armed forces of Armenia that entered the territory of Azerbaijan, were immediately and with no use of weapons withdrawn from the territory of our country as a result of measures taken by the Armed Forces of the Republic of Azerbaijan.
Armenia's continued provocations on the border between the two countries demonstrate that the country deliberately aggravates the situation in the region.
We reiterate the inadmissibility of such provocations and emphasize the importance of resolving differences on the border issue only through negotiations. Azerbaijan supports the process of delimitation and demarcation of the two state borders.
We call on Armenia to adhere to the principles of international law, to refrain from escalating the tensions and to end provocations at the border.
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